
My name is Anfisa Piatkoff and I oppose Senate Bill 770.  

The idea of healthcare for all sounds great, but it will be VERY expensive to implement and there are SO 

many factors that must be considered. 

This bill is far too vague.  

It does not specify how the State will pay for it. Or even how much it will cost the taxpayers. 

It is unconstitutional to force people to purchase a government run health insurance plan. Every family 

has different needs. 

Many medical and dental providers cannot afford to accept too many patients with OHP because the 

reimbursement rates are SO low. And the quality of care will suffer because they will be forced to 

squeeze even more patients into an already busy day to pay the bills. Has this been considered? Will this 

lead to lower wages for medical professionals? Will this lead to a shortage of medical/dental 

professionals when the cost and sacrifice of education outweighs wage potential? 

This bill is far too vague and cannot be passed as is.    

Please vote NO on SB770.  

Anfisa Piatkoff in Keizer, OR 


